The Palm Beach County School Board (and the School District for which it makes policy) has been invited to participate in the Housig Leadership Council of Palm Beach County.  This organization functions as a clearinghouse and coordinator for numerous private and public entities that have pledged human resources (expertise) and/or financial resources to the monumental undertaking of providing housing assistance to the workforce of Palm Beach County.
We have been asked for two immediate actions with more to follow as additional needs are identified.

1.
Send a letter to Mr. Mike Jones at the offices of the Economic Council to 
confirm the Board's willingness to become a vital part of this important 
project.

2.
Allow School District staff to participate in one or more of four existing 
committees that are currently engaged in planning, research and 
information sharing related to providing workforce housing (both 
ownership and rental units).  Some staff have already been attending 
meetings anmd other activities related to this initiative.

